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Committee on Financing the 
Bureau of Public Affairs

ARTHUR H. CARTER, CHAIRMAN, 
37 W. 39th STREET. NEW YORK, N. Y.

FREDERICK B. ANDREWS
JOSEPH M. PUGH
JOHN R. RUCKSTELL
LOYD B. SMITH
ANDREW STEWART
ARTHUR W. TEELE

American Institute of Accountants
INCORPORATED UNDER THE LAWS OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

October 27, 1925

Niles & Niles 
60 Broadway 
New York City

Gentlemen:

Definite progress in acquainting the general 
public with the scope and value of the services of the 
public accountant is an outstanding accomplishment of 
the Institute through its Bureau of Public Affairs.

This committee hopes that it may have an expres­
sion of your co-operation in furthering this splendid 
work being carried on under the able direction of Mr. 
Homer S. Pace, Chairman of the Committee on Public 
Affairs.

If your subscription is intended to represent the 
combined subscriptions of members and associates of the 
Institute in your organization, we shall be pleased if you 
will furnish us a list of their names thereby avoiding 
solicitation of them as individuals.

Yours Very truly
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